
 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 
 

„Please be informed that that due to IT maintenace reasons, on 10th March 
2022, DAMAS system will be partially/totally unavailable between 20:00 – 21:00 
(EET). 

As a consequence, the following processes may be affected: 
- intraday market on Hungarian and Bulgarian borders; 
- scheduling. 
For additional information please contact us on the phone no: +40213035823 / 

+40213035638.” 
 


